From: Chris Davison <christopher.davison@avantorsciences.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 13:34

To: GONZALES, MATTHEW <MGONZALES@YonkersPublicSchools.org>
Subject: RE: Yonkers NYS Investigations Bid QUANTITIES

Hi Matt,

Thanks again for sending that over. Wards would be happy to honor our bid pricing for the revised quantities. If
everything else looks good, I’ll start working with Jack on the stocking requests so we can get a head start prior to the board
meeting.

Thanks, Matt

>>>> ASK ME ABOUT OUR KITS FOR THE NEW *** NYS INVESTIGATIONS *** (HS Earth Science &
Biology coming soon!)

Chris Davison
Account Manager

p: 585-404-8997
chris.davison@vwr.com
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